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Osbourn Artists Featured at New Exhibit 

 
 
City of Manassas, VA . . . There is a new exhibit in The Hall at City 
Hall featuring the work of Osbourn High School students.  These 
students are incredibly talented and each one-of-a-kind piece is 
a creation through the artists eye.  Pieces range from water 
colors, to pastels, to photography to sculpture and even quilting. 
 
This exhibit is worth the trip.  Osbourn art students work hard all 
year to present their best pieces at this event.  This is the 15th 
year that Osbourn High School students have exhibited at City 
Hall.   
 
These pieces and more can be 
viewed at 9027 Center Street, 
Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m. and are free to the public.  

Exhibits in The Hall at City Hall rotate on a monthly basis and 
include different forms of visual art.  For more information about 
art in the City of Manassas, visit www.manassascity.org/art. 
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